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DISPLAY POLICY  

Display of pupils’ work is, perhaps, one of the best ways of giving praise and encouragement.  It also 
allows staff outside the subject area to see where pupils have particular abilities.  Therefore, it is 
important that care is taken to display work in a suitable manner.  Please liaise with the 
reprographics officer who will help create displays for you and mount them. 

 
The following are guidelines for us all to work to: 
 
1. All work should be mounted on display paper or coloured card. 
 
2. All work should be named. 
 
3. Work is only to be displayed on boards (not directly onto walls with blu-tack). 
 
4. Displays should be changed on a regular basis (at least every two terms). 

 

 

          


